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1 message

Mark Steen <goldtontine@gmail.com> Mon, Feb 5, 2018 at 12:43 PM
To: michaela.cunningham@state.co.us, "Mark A. Steen” <goldhillbooks@yahoo.com>

Michael Cunningham; February 5, 2018

Thank you for clarifying the date when the Colorado Milling Company, LLC's responses to your Adequacy Review letter
dated January 26, 2018 are due for DRMS consideration. At this time, the Colorado Milling Company, LLC is requesting a
sixty (60) day extension of time until April 6, 2018, to allow time for your review of the responses that will be submitted for
this Amendment Application,

Sincerely,

Mark A. Steen

Colorado Milling Company, LLC

Sent from my iPad
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